
 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

I wanted to write to you to thank you for your continued support this term. It has been 

a really successful year so far and the children have all been amazing as always.  

We have a very busy week of activities next week and we are looking forward to the 

Christmas performances.  

Children will be having Christmas parties in class throughout the week, having 

Christmas lunch and taking part in a special Christmas Assembly. I also want to 

make it clear that all children will be having a Christmas Disco next week and that 

the attendance reward challenge sits separate to this. Every child will attend their 

Christmas Disco next Friday. This will be a non-uniform day. 

• Monday 11th December- KS1 (Y1 & Y2) Christmas performance 9.30am  

• Tuesday 12th December – EYFS (Nur & Rec) Christmas performance 9.30am  

• Wednesday 13th December – Y3 & Y4 Christmas performance 9.30am 

Wednesday 13th December – Y5 & Y6 Christmas performance 2.30pm 

• Thursday 14th December – Christmas Assembly & Christmas Lunch 

• Friday 15th December - Christmas Discos for all children– School closes for 

end of term. 

I hope you and your families have a really nice Christmas break when it finally 

comes and I wish you all the very best for the New Year.  

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr Hughes 

Head Teacher 

 


